39 How the Wimbledon Championships ticket ballot is organised:     39 w
 From www.wimbledon.org “The official website of the All-England Lawn Tennis and Croquet Club” (AELTC)  accessed on 20th Oct 2004
“Demand for Wimbledon tickets has for decades exceeded supply. As long ago as 1924 the Club introduced a public ballot whereby a number of Centre, No.1 and No.2 Court tickets are sold in advance. Many tickets are also sold through The Lawn Tennis Association to their affiliated tennis clubs, schools, membership scheme and to foreign tennis associations.  Wimbledon remains one of the very few major UK sporting events for which one can still buy (a small number of) premium tickets on the day. [..] Ground tickets may also be purchased on the day of play on every day of The Championships, although visitors may have to queue for tickets. The AELTC Public Ballot has always been substantially oversubscribed, with the main proportion of Centre and No.1 Court tickets being available in this way 

 Re-Sale of Tickets  Tickets with the word 'Debenture' printed on them in place of the price can be legally transferred or sold on. All other tickets are strictly non-transferable and must not be sold nor advertised for sale whether on the Internet, in newspapers or elsewhere. (AELTC emphasis)
     The Public Ballot: Applying for the Ballot does not automatically entitle applicants to tickets for Wimbledon, but a place in the draw for tickets. Tickets are allocated at random to successful applicants by computer. Furthermore, it is not possible to request tickets for specific days or courts, as the day and court offered are also chosen randomly by a computerised selection process. 

The 2005 Public Ballot: To obtain an application form, please send a self-addressed envelope to the address below from 1 August 2004 but before 15 December 2004. Requests for forms postmarked after 15 December will not be processed.  [...]   Completed forms must be returned to The Ticket Office before 31 December 2004. Applications postmarked after this date will not be included in the ballot. (Comment: no up-front payment is required at this stage)

Successful Applications and Paying for Tickets: The draw will be made in January 2005 and successful applicants will be informed from February 2005. If you have not heard from us by March 2005, please assume that your application was not successful in the main ballot. However, as declined and returned tickets are re-balloted up to the day of play, we may be able to offer you tickets at a later stage.
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